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May 24, 2006
CERTIFIED MAIL #
7099-3220-0000-6515-2085

Bruce B. Wright or
Annette M. Nelson Wright
Bz, Beox B2

Wasilla, AK 99687

RE: Revocation and recall of Personalized License FPlate
"XONSUX", registered to 2002 Lexis RX3,

Dear Mr. or Ms. Wright,

The Division has recently received a complaint from a citizen
concerning the license plate "“XONSUX” as being obscene or
ethnically cffensive.

When you applied for this plate, an electronic screening
failed to recognize the plate as conveying an obscene or
ethnically offensive message. Plate applications are screened
electronically for obscene, offensive or racially/ethnically
derogatory combinations of letters and numbers. Unfortunately
not all are caught at the time of application or issuance.

As the plate "XONSUX"™ is or may be interpreted by persons
viewing the plate as ethnically offensive or obscene we must
revoke the registration and recall this plate.

¥You are hereby directed to immediately surrender the plates to
the Division of Motor Vehicles. Please submit the original or
a copy of this letter, along with the plates, to any DMV
Office where we will issue a temporary plate, at no fee, to be
used while awaiting issuance of a new personalized plate,
which 1is not deemed offensive. We will apply the $30
personalize plate fee you have already paid, to another plate
of your choice, if available and not considered obscene,
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You may request an administrative hearing to contest the
Divisicon's —revocation and recall of the license plate
"XONSUX". The administrative hearing is an informal hearing
and technical rules of evidence do not apply. You may be
represented at the hearing by an attorney, however an attorney
is not regquirecd and if you cheoocse To be represented by an
attorney, you do so at your own expense.

To request an administrative hearing, wvou must do so in
writing by the close of business on Junes 3, 2006. Address your
written request to Division of Motor Vehicles, Attn: Carl
Springer, 3300 Fairbanks Street, Suite B, Anchorage, AK 99503,
Please state vyour reasons why you do not believe it is
appropriate to revoke the registration and recall this plate.

Failure to reguest an administrative hearing, in writing, by

the above date and time, will waive yvour right te a hearing

and the Division's revocation of the registration and recall

of the plate will b affirmed and Final.

If you have any guestions, please contact me at 269-5566.
Sincerely,
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